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FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL
Welcome again to 2021.

We are excited, as I am sure you are as well, to bring in a new year. We are sending you this
communication to update you on the significant events in Junior School for 2021. It is a privilege to
be involved with the education of your children.  

With Mrs Sandy Wheeler on maternity leave, it will be my pleasure to be the Head of Junior School
for 2021. Mrs Donna Schatzman is therefore stepping into the role of Director of Operations and
Wellbeing. Ms Lisa Hansford is continuing in her role as the Director of Teaching and Learning in
the Junior School. 

My goals for 2021 are that all students would find success at Thomas Hassall Anglican College by:

Ensuring they are supported to find a sense of belonging in the Junior School community;
Working with staff to ensure that they progress in their learning journey; and,
Setting a priority for all to care for one another.
 

These goals will be pursued by staff and students at the College and we look forward to working
in partnership with you to grow and mature our students this year. 

The College seeks to have high standards when we are communicating to you. However, we
understand that things don't always go as planned, and if so, we would ask that you contact your
child's class teacher initially for all matters. This has proven to give parents the quickest
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resolution to any queries or concerns that might arise.

Thank you for your continued support of the College. We look forward to supporting you in your
child's journey in 2021.

Mr Luke Sale
Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School
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